
Bike Rodeo 
When: Saturday July 17th 

           9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

Where: Market at the Square 
(Walnut St. entrance north of Illinois St.) 

C-U SAFE ROUTES TO 
SCHOOL PROJECT 

(C-U SRTS PROJECT) 
www.cu-srtsproject.com 

Sponsored by: 

Why: To promote safe bicycling 

Volunteers are needed to help with this great event.  
No special training is needed and it’s a lot of fun!  

Any amount of time would be appreciated. 
 

Also that morning, Ed Barsotti with the League of  
Illinois Bicyclists, on behalf of the League of  

American Bicyclists, will be acknowledging the City 
of Urbana’s Bicycle Friendly Community status in a 

ceremony at 10:00 a.m. More details to follow. 
 

What better way to show how bicycle friendly we are 
than to have our council members teaching bicycle 

safety to kids! 
 

Contact Jennifer Selby at jjselby@city.urbana.il.us  
to volunteer 


